
 
 

 

Dear Parents,  
 
As many of you are aware Year 2 had a trip booked on Wednesday 26th March 2025 to 
Sacrewell Farm. Due to risk assessments, we have had to change the adult leading the 
school trip, which has meant a change in date. 
 
We have managed to rebook the trip for Friday 4th April – the last day of Spring term. We 
will be leaving school at 9:15am and be back for normal time at the end of the day. 
 
During the visit, the children will have access to the farm and will take part in two 
workshops: “Wildlife and their habitats” and “New life on the farm”. 
 
The children will need to be in school uniform but with outdoor footwear and weather 
appropriate clothing as the day will be split between indoors and outdoors.  
 
All children will be provided with a school packed lunch, a pre-order form will be sent out 
for you to complete nearer to the time of the trip. 
 
The cost of the trip is £15 which includes coach transport, entry to the farm and two 
workshops. The deadline to make this payment is the 26th March 2025. If permission has 
not been made by this date your child will not be going on the trip. As well as this, if the 
level of voluntary contributions is insufficient to support the visit, it will be cancelled. 
Further information regarding trip charges can be found in our Charges and Remission Policy 
on the School website. No pocket money will be required. 
 
Consent and payment to be made via your online iPay account please.  
 
We are looking forward to an exciting day and learning so many new things! 
 
Mrs Joyce 
Class Teacher 

 
 


